
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

    
 

 
 

 
  

 

  
 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

    

 

 
   
 

 
     
 

 
 
 
   
  

June 7, 2022

Kristin Urban
Human Resources Manager
City Service Commission Executive Secretary
Department of Employee Relations
City Hall, Room 706

RE: Request to Extend Probationary Period – Coates, Virgina

Dear Ms. Urban:

The Milwaukee Water Works (MWW) respectfully requests to extend the probationary period for Virgina  
Coates, who was recently promoted to the position of Accounting Assistant III effective April 3, 2022, with a 6- 
month probationary period to end on October 3, 2022.

Ms. Coates previously held the position of Customer Service Representative III in MWW’s Customer Service 
unit.  Due to a severe staffing shortage – 5 of 9 positions were already vacant – Ms. Coates continued her 
former duties before beginning training in her new position on May 16, 2022.

Because of the 6 week delay in beginning the training and duties of an Accounting Assistant III, MWW requests 
the probationary period be extended by 6 weeks, to November 14, 2022.  Ms. Coates is a solid employee and 
possesses the skills necessary to succeed in her new position, and MWW would like to ensure she has the 
benefit of a full 6-month probationary period to demonstrate that she can meet all job requirements.  Ms.  
Coates has been provided with an informal review of her work during the first 3 weeks of training, and informed 
of MWW’s request to extend her probationary period.

Thank you for your consideration.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me (x2802 or
Patrick.Pauly@milwaukee.gov) or Amy Hefter, Water Works Personnel Officer (x2805 or
ahefte@milwaukee.gov).

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Patrick W. Pauly, P.E. 
Interim Superintendent / Water Administration Manager 
 
Cc: Dan Thomas, Daniel Rotar, Jane Islo 
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